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THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF COBOURG 

TRANSPORTATION 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

TO: Brent Larmer, Municipal Clerk/Manager of Legislative Services 
FROM: Renee Champagne, Secretary 
MEETING DATE: December 14, 2020 
SUBJECT: Motion – November 26, 2020 

 
The following Motion was adopted at a regular scheduled meeting of the Transportation 
Advisory Committee (TAC) held on November 26, 2020 for Councils consideration. 
 
Moved by Member Harry Meester: 

THAT the Transportation Advisory Committee believes strongly, that it is in the best 
interest of the community to extend the multi-use trail from the existing Kerr Street cul-
de-sac west of Division Street thru to Ontario Street. A project that could be completed 
during the 2021 budget year, this highly desirable addition to the active transportation 
network, estimated at a length of 400 meters can be completed for a total cost not 
exceeding $25,000.00. 

FURTHER, that the project would accelerate and improve active transportation in the 
community for the well-being of the citizens of Cobourg.  This would represent a 
significant and impactful linkage which is essential to the completion of the active 
transportation network in the Town of Cobourg. 

       CARRIED  
 
 


